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Team, 

I am very pleased to tell you that our Combined Federal Campaign is off to a great start. As of today, the CIA Workforce 
has continued to embody the CFC theme, “Show Some Love.” Since We launched our campaign in early October, you 
have pledged more than $3 l5,000—a remarkable reflection of your commitment to helping those in need. Your 
generosity is one of many reasons I am proud to be part of CIA. 

I know many of you are still thinking about participating in our campaign, and I hope that you Will consider joining 
your colleagues in this very Worthy endeavor. Our officers make a difference in others’ lives and have had their own 
lives changed through charitable organizations. 

CFC donations are the lifeblood for thousands of charities that rely on the compassion of the Federal workforce to help 
them meet the needs of our communities. Even contributions as small as one dollar per pay period can make a big 
difference in the lives of many. 

As always, thank you! 

Mike Pompeo 
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